Mtamtnhtellyauﬂmtugupeottobe
Leavenworth High School gyvmnasiur reedy to play at 8:45 or 9
o'clock on Tussday, the 15th. We will be very happy to accept
yourkim.im&ﬁontoﬂmwi&xyounfh r the game at yowr
service club. I%t is very kind of you to ask us.

Om' team is not doing exceptionally well, showing a
mprovement, but we are happy to know that there is a
Drovena I anm sanding you ‘l:he nernes and mmbm of

th rag,\dam Yméwbtlesaeanaeebym line-apthommwo
generally play, but we are sending these names because It might
be poasibln that they may come with the group.

Humber

ﬁuqz:ass@«sm.aﬂ

Bock, Bob

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physiocal Education,
Varsity Bukoﬂull Coache




